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PROJECT OPEN HOUSE 
 

5-7 p.m. Wednesday, Oct. 3, 2018 
 

Groner K-8 School 
23405 SW Scholls Ferry Road 

Hillsboro, OR 97123 

 

 

Washington County is hosting an open house for the public to learn 
about upcoming improvements planned for the Scholls Ferry Road 
and Scholls-Sherwood Road intersection. 
 

Department of Land Use & Transportation staff and the project 
design team will be available to answer questions and gather 
feedback. No formal presentation is planned; stop by any time during 
event hours. 
 
Project Information 
 

The Scholls Ferry/Scholls-Sherwood roads intersection is narrow 
and congested at peak hour. A traffic signal, turn lanes and other 
improvements are being considered to improve traffic flow. 
 
Project Schedule 
 

The project is in early design. Construction is expected to be 
completed by Sept. 30, 2019. Construction dates are estimates and 
subject to change. 
 
Project Funding 
 

This $975,000 project is funded through the Washington County 
Traffic Impact Fee.  

Contact Information 
Land Use & Transportation 
Engineering and Construction Services 
503-846-7800  lutproj@co.washington.or.us 

Websites 
Road projects: www.co.washington.or.us/transportationprojects 
Traffic alerts: www.wc-roads.com 
 

Language or sign language interpreters can be arranged. Please notify the County at least 24 hours before the event if 
services are needed by calling 503-846-7822 or 7-1-1 for telecommunications relay service. 
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